
Oberlin City Schools Community:  
 
On April 20, 2020, Governor DeWine extended district online educational options until the end 
of the school year, June 2, 2020, due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We understand the challenges 
for parents and students with online educational options, but we must keep in mind that 
student safety comes first. I want to thank all of you for your hard work and cooperation 
throughout this pandemic and online educational support.   
 
The district will prepare additional online learning opportunities for students and families. The 
materials will cover from May 1 to June 2, 2020. We want to encourage the use of Google 
Classroom for students in grades PreK-12. Google Classroom will provide students with a 
method of submitting assignments and allow timely feedback from teachers. Staff members are 
utilizing Zoom, Google Meet, and other internet-based instructional programs to provide 
academic support. The district will provide hard copies of Google Classroom assignments upon 
request. Parents will have to contact your student's principal or teacher. Online instructional 
materials are available on May 1, 2020. Please visit https://www.oberlinschools.net/student-
packets-distance-learning or access your student's Google Classroom account.  
 
Building Administrators 
Eastwood: mbaker@oberlinschools.net 
Prospect: jeibel@oberlinschools.net 
Langston: shicks@oberlinschoos.net 
Oberlin High School: cfrank@oberlinschools.net / cbigio@oberlinschools.net  
 
Parents can pick up requested hard copies of Google Classroom assignments and drop off 
completed assignments on May 4 and May 7 from 1:00 to 5:00 at your student's school.  
 
We understand that technology access is difficult for many families. The district has received 
funds to provide FREE technology access for our students. Technology access includes 
computers and the internet. If you require technology, please contact Mr. Steve Nielsen at 440-
776-4699.  
 
We will continue the district FREE PreK-12 Breakfast and Lunch program at Eastwood 
Elementary, Prospect Elementary, Mt. Zion, and Dollar General until the end of the school year. 
We want to encourage all of our families to participate in the program. Please visit 
www.oberlinschools.net for additional information.  
 
The district just received the news this week regarding the continued school closure. So, we are 
still working on the academic, athletic, and extra-curricular details for students. We will keep 
you informed as we move forward and find solutions. Stay safe and healthy. 
 
Sincerely,  
Dr. David Hall 
Superintendent 

https://www.oberlinschools.net/student-packets-distance-learning
https://www.oberlinschools.net/student-packets-distance-learning
mailto:mbaker@oberlinschools.net
mailto:jeibel@oberlinschools.net
mailto:shicks@oberlinschoos.net
mailto:cfrank@oberlinschools.net
mailto:cbigio@oberlinschools.net
http://www.oberlinschools.net/

